Respected parents
Sat Shri Akaal ji

It is informing you that the school will reopen from dated 4-8-2021 (Wednesday). So, it is our foremost duty to make the child familiar about the safety measures of Covid- 19 to keep them safe and it will become possible only with your cooperation.

Instructions to be followed:-

1. Students must have their own water bottle.
2. Students must wear their masks.
3. Students must have their lunch box and fruits.
4. Students must not share anything in van or class with other students.
5. Students from classes 1st to 10th must have their own pocket hand sanitizer.
6. Students must have their own handkerchief.


Note:-

1. Teachers will sanitize the hands of students of classes Nursery to UKG under their supervision.
2. The school bus timing to reach at your village is as given below:-
